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Land Reclamation Division
Memorandum  2005-08

To: Illinois Coal Operators
and Consultants

From: Scott Fowler,  Supervisor
Land Reclamation Division

Subject:  Receipt of Future 
Land Reclamation Memoranda

Date:  September 21, 2005

In an effort to disseminate information in a more timely manner the Land Reclamation Division is
requiring all permittees, operators, and consulting groups currently receiving Department
Memoranda to forward their office email address, as directed below.  The email address provided
will be used to distribute Department memos.  Hard copies of future Department memos will not be
distributed unless required under specific regulatory requirements. 

Please respond via an email to mmlrd@dnr.state.il.us, with the subject line “Operator Memo
Address”, by October 31, 2005.  The information we receive will not be shared with or distributed
to anyone outside our Department, unless permitted or required by law.  For information on the
Agency’s privacy policy, please see www.dnr.state.il.us/CPYRITED.HTM. 

In the last few years the Division has worked to store current and historic memos in electronic format
and make them accessible through our web page as .pdf images.  We will continue this initiative for
future memoranda, discontinuing our current mailing.   Anyone not responding as required will be
responsible for downloading Division Memoranda from our web at: www.dnr.state.il.us/mines/lrd.

mailto:mmlrd@dnr.state.il.us
http://www.dnr.state.il.us/CPYRITED.HTM
http://www.dnr.state.il.us/mines/lrd.
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Land Reclamation Division
Memorandum  2005-08, Amendment 

To: Illinois Coal Operators
and Consultants

From: Scott Fowler,  Supervisor
Land Reclamation Division

Subject:  Receipt of Future 
Land Reclamation Memoranda

Date:  September 26, 2005

In the Department’s memorandum 2005-08, we indicated we would begin distributing Division
Memoranda electronically, via email accounts and on the Department’s web page under division
Memoranda.  The memo requested everyone provide an email account to receive all future memos
from the Department and provided an email address to respond to.  The email address in the original
memo was listed incorrectly.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.  The correct
email address to respond to is: mmlrd@dnrmail.state.il.us.   Please respond by October 31, 2005
with the subject line “Operator Memo Address.”

mailto:mmlrd@dnrmail.state.il.us.
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